
Emergency
General Membership Meeting

www.gtff3544.net

Friday, May 16, 2014 – 5:00 P.M.

NW Youth Corps
2621 Augusta St. (Next to Laurel Hill Park)

  To Strike?
          or
 Not to Strike?                     
  

ATTENTION MEMBERS

The GTFF is holding an 
emergency meeting to 
discuss potential strike 
authorization voting.

We must urgently discuss 
the administration’s most 
recent proposals.  Are they 
enough?

Your voice is important! 

Can we go into a new term without a new CBA? 

Disclaimer: Actual strike authorization votes can only be decided by ballot 
vote, not at this meeting. 

Childcare subsidies available to attend the meeting. Please contact    
amber@gtff.net for any questions.

Keeping with University of Oregon working, without a collective bargaining agreement since 
March 31st


